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In addition to the CD ROM and certificate/plaque, we are sending under separate cover a Seal 
of Approval banner, wall display, several EMS verified baseball caps and truck sign as a starter. 

Again, please convey our appreciation to your staff and others who have worked so diligently to 
meet the NBP EMS program requirements.

Sincerely,

Robert W. Hite
Chair, National Biosolids Partnership

Enclosures

cc: NBP Management Committee
William Bertera, WEF Executive Director
James Hanlon, U.S. EPA
Ken Kirk, AMSA Executive Director
Dick Kuchenrither, Black & Veatch
John Walker, U.S. EPA 


